Can I vote in this election?

Our nomination forms are
out. Please check our web
page for the forms and find
out if you have played
enough to vote or to be
nominated. The Board is
adapting a policy for this
years election to include
your SE Consortium games
as a qualifier to meet your
requirement of 10 plays in a
year in order to vote. This
list will be updated in the
next week, so check back to
see your nhew totals! Your
vote and input is important.

ﬁ

We have five vacancies
this year on our board.
Secretary, VP, who will
then be our President,
and three at large
vacancies. CBC needs
your ideas, your time
and your desire to be a
part of our growth.
Please consider running
or nominating someone
you think will
contribute to CBC's
growth. The forms are
posted on the web
page. These
nominations will be due
by the18 of April in
order to publish our
ballot. Our ANNUAL
MEETING will take
place prior to our Friday
May 20th games in
which time all votes
will be counted.

Our first and third Sundays
are a fun and relaxed time
to play f/2f at CBC! Chris
Webb offers a mini lesson
at 12:15 with play at 1:00.
We all play the yellow card
and you DON'T NEED a
PARTNER. We have a real
mix of levels and a congenial
group. JOIN US!

Chris Webb's Intermediate class
is a real success. He has six
more Saturday lessons. If you
want to attend one lesson or
more you may pay $20 to
attend. Contact Chris to find out
what his subject is on any given
Saturday. Lessons are at 10:00
a.m.

Brent Holcomb has agreed to be CBC's partnership coordinator.. What does this mean? If
you don't have a partner and want to play in any of our face to face games call Brent as he
will try to find you a partner! 803 772-6919




Dear Members,

This month, my letter is posted in segments above. CBC continues to move into more face to
face play as this last surge of COVID is behind us. On Wednesday and Fridays, our games
start promptly at 12:30. What a great way to rejoin old acquaintance who have long been
absent from CBC. Our games are relaxed, informal and fun while we still enforce Zero
Tolerance. Any of you who want to vote and need play time to qualify this is an excellent
way to be counted!

In addition our Sectional and GNT is schedule for May13,14 and 15th. Our flyer is on our
web site.

Frazer McCrorey is teaching Audrey Grant's beginning bridge starting
Saturday the 19 of March from 2-4 for four Satrudays. If you know anyone
interested please contact Frazer at fmccrorey1@gmail.com

CBC is committed to providing a place to play bridge for all our members. If you have any

ideas or suggestions please contact me!l This is your club and your wishes are important to
us.

Shelby King/President CBC

“Spring is far more than just a changing of seasons; it’s
a rebirth of the spirit.” — Toni Sorenson
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